
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 7:14 AM 
To: jim@p-pss.com 
Subject: response to public records request 
 
Dear Mr. Xu, 
 
Please find the attached response to your public records request. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal  
Office of the Attorney General | Civil Division 
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001 
 
PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This communication may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT read, copy or disseminate this 
communication unless you are the intended addressee. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this 
E-mail in error) please notify the sender immediately and destroy this E-mail.  Vermont’s lobbyist registration and 
disclosure law applies to certain communications with and activities directed at the Attorney General.   Prior to any 
interactions with the Office of the Vermont Attorney General, you are advised to review Title 2, sections 261-268 
of the Vermont Statutes Annotated, as well as the Vermont Secretary of State’s most recent compliance guide 
available at https://www.sec.state.vt.us/elections/lobbying.aspx.   
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June 15, 2018 

 

 

Jiaming Xu 

Public & Private Sector Solutions 

Via email to: jim@p-pss.com 

 

Dear Mr. Xu: 

 

The Office of the Attorney General is in receipt of your public records request dated June 

12, 2018, in which you request “all information available for purchase order documentation 

and quotes of any personal computers, laptops, or tablets purchased by Vermont within the 

past 30 days. In particular, I am interested in the price of the computer and its RAM, CPU, 

and hard drive information if applicable”. 

 

The Office of the Attorney General has not placed any orders for personal computers, 

laptops, or tablets within the past 30 days, nor have we placed any orders for any 

commercial systems.   

 

If you seek information related to purchases outside of the Attorney General’s Office, please 

contact the Office of Purchasing and Contracting via this link: 

http://bgs.vermont.gov/purchasing. 

 

I hope this information is helpful to you. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 /s/ Sarah E.B. London  

Sarah London 

Assistant Attorney General 
 

 


